
                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                                 09/02/2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Photos & Parent/Teacher meetings. 

Everyone should have received sample photos yesterday. Please return any 

orders to school with payment on/before Thursday Feb 25th. Also sent out 

yesterday were the times for Parent/Teacher meetings which will take place 

next Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th.  If you need to reschedule please contact 

the office ASAP.  

 

Mid-term  

School will be closed on Thursday 18th and Friday 19th Feb for mid-term. 

 

Elections 

The school will close on Friday 26th Feb for the general election as the premises 

will be used as a Polling Station. We applied some weeks ago to transfer the 

Polling Station to the Parish Hall but were not successful for this election.  

 

1916 Rising 

Children from 2nd – 6th class will visit the Dunbrody Ship on Tuesday 16th feb 

where the JFK Thrust in conjunction with Wexford County Council are running a 

free module on the 1916 Rising. The cost of bus is €3.00 per child. 

 

Enrolment Forms 

We are now taking enrolments for the school year 2016/2017. If you want an 

enrolment form or know anyone who wants one please contact the office on 

051 562542. 

 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Margaret Furlong 

Principal 
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